
Hi Ms. Thomas,  

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for all of the hard work you are doing for the 

JEPC program. I have been a music teacher within the TDSB for several years and been 

fortunate to have many musicians representing the JPEC program come to my school. Each 

performance was extremely educational as students learned various aspects of music and were 

given the opportunity to be exposed to alternative music genres for the first time. I can testify 

this program had a positive impact on students. When they left to go to high school and came 

back to visit my school several years later, there were several students who commented on how 

much they remembered and appreciated the musical performance from the JPEC musicians and 

wished they could see other performances. As a music teacher, hearing that is life changing.  

If this is being done virtually please let me know. I am currently teaching virtually and would 

integrate it within my current program.  

Gavin Record  

 


